
 

 
 

6 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Residential Care residents and families 
 
 
I am pleased to report as we have had no new recorded cases of COVID-19 in 
our Missingham wing, we are now hopeful of enabling visits for those residents 
in the next few days. 
 
This is great news for Missingham residents and their families. 
 
Our clinical teams and staff have done a great job containing the situation. All 
our residents who had COVID are doing well. And we are grateful for the 
support and understanding we have received from families at this time. 
 
We continue with ongoing COVID-19 testing across our Residential Care 
Facility, which, as you can appreciate, has become a “normal part of life” here 
at Crowley. And we think it will be this way for some time to come. 
 
Wishing all our mothers a beautiful Mother’s Day this Sunday. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Michael Penhey 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
 
NB Please share with family and friends who may not be on our mailing list. 
 
 
 


